
MISSION: 

 
 Support the Parents,  

Teachers, and Students of  

NGPS & NGES by: 

•Building a stronger community 

•Promoting Communication 

•Raising funds to support our 

students and their schools 

•Host fun family events like Movie 
Nights, Tie-Dye Party, Monster Mash 
- Trick or Treating, and more! 
•Hold fundraising events like the 
Holiday Shop, Spring Carnival and 
monthly McTeacher’s Nights. 
•Fund Teacher Grant a Wish for spe-
cial projects and supplies that sup-
port the learning of our students  - 
over $4000 planned this year alone! 
•Organizing supply drives to make 
sure that our teachers have ample 
classroom supplies throughout the 
year to teach our children. 
•Showing our appreciation for our 
teachers and staff by providing food 
during Parent/Teacher conferences 
and during Teacher Appreciation 
Week! 

We need your support to: 

Expect regular meetings, calendars, newsletters, emails, and bulletin boards  to keep you up to date on every-
thing that is going on in the PTO.  Be sure to ‘like’ us on Facebook page: Nathanael Greene PTO! 

Questions?  Email us at pto.greene@gmail.com 
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